
Adult Students: 
Social Work and Teaching 
Information Evening

Tuesday 5 July 2016
6-8pm

Bring your life experience to social work and teaching.

0800 61 62 63 
education@auckland.ac.nz
www.education.auckland.ac.nz

Epsom Campus, 
The University of 
Auckland

Did you know that more than half of the students at 
the Faculty of Education and Social Work are adult 
students?

This information evening is a perfect opportunity to 
find out about the Special Admission pathway for 
adult students who don’t have a formal university 

entrance qualification and to talk to our advisers 
about what tertiary study involves and the study 
options available to you. 

Explore opportunities to study a social work or 
teaching degree with the University of Auckland 	
in 2017.

For information and to register, visit our website:
www.education.auckland.ac.nz/adult-students


